
From: Jen Mott 
Sent: Friday, May 5, 2023 8:50 AM
To: Barbara "Barbe" Park Poage (Barbara.POAGE@dsl.oregon.gov) <barbara.poage@dsl.oregon.gov>
Cc: Patty Dost (pdost@pearllegalgroup.com) <pdost@pearllegalgroup.com>
Subject: NWN PGM site easement application 61743-RAEA - Certificates of Insurance
 
Hi Barbe,
 
Attached please find the certificates of insurance from NW Natural and Anchor QEA for the NW
Natural PGM site easement application.
 
Please let us know if you have any questions. Thank you and happy Friday.
 
Jen Mott 
Project Coordinator
Anchor QEA, LLC
jmott@anchorqea.com
6720 S Macadam Ave, Suite 125, Portland, OR 97219  
(503) 972-5014
 
This electronic message transmission contains information that may be confidential and/or privileged work product prepared
in anticipation of litigation. The information is intended for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the
intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents of this information is
prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify us by telephone at 503.972.5014.
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